
Scott Lowell <scott@traffic-jam.com>

701 West Canfield Porch Recommendation

Paul Steih <paulsteih@gmail.com> Mon, Jan 27, 2025 at 11:04 AM
To: Scott Lowell <scott@traffic-jam.com>

Hello Scott

 

As a follow-up to our recent discussion, please see the following, which can be shared
with the HDC.  Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional
information. 

 

Best regards

 

Paul

 

 

TO: Garrick Landsberg

Director of Historic Preservation

Detroit Historic District Council

 

We received notice of a hearing for the work at 701 West Canfield. The work that has
been done is truly above and beyond what we could have expected as neighbors. As a
neighbor that is interested in maintaining the beauty of this historic district, we are happy
that this building has been restored as it has been derelict for many years.  We are
excited to see the renovation of these beautiful structures and are confident that add to
the beauty of our street. In my opinion, the rear porch design fits the overall building both
in size and shape.  I particularly appreciate the effort matching the existing roof lines. In
light of other approved projects in the neighborhood, I ask that you approve the design in
question, which I understand has already been approved by the State Historic Preservation
Office as well as the National Park Service.

 

Our family has owned property on this street (627 W Canfield) for seven (7) years. We
greatly appreciate the efforts of the HDC and our mutual goal of ensuring
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the preservation of historically and culturally significant areas of the of the City.

 

We hope this information is helpful. Please let me know if you have any questions or would
like additional information from us. 

 

Best regards

 

Paul

 

Paul W Steih

Email:  paulsteih@gmail.com

Cell: (734) 709-0035
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